Sacred Heart RC Primary School



Headteacher: Mrs S. Walker
Knutsford Road, Gorton, Manchester, M18 7NJ
Telephone – 0161 223 0231 Fax – 0161 223 0367
admin@sacredheart-jun.manchester.sch.uk
www.sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk



'Where Every Heart is Sacred'

2nd March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As Spring time is approaching our Early Years children will be learning about new life and growing this half-term. To enhance our topic we have arranged for a mobile mini farm to come and visit us at school. This will allow the children a chance to meet and pet a range of farm animals such as goats, chickens, rabbits, guinea pigs, sheep and ponies. This visit will take place on Tuesday 28th March 2023.

This workshop will happen during the school day so the children will have their lunch as normal.

So that the workshop can go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution from parents of £8 per child. Payments for this will shortly be sent out to parents via ParentMail. If you have any difficulties making payment, please contact Miss Tennant or Mrs Warner at the office.

Yours faithfully

Miss Mcevoy Early Years Lead













